
Board op Education,
9(L V^^Q

Whitehall, London, S.W. 1.

36th April, 1920.
Dear Mrs. Radice,

I aiii very much obliged to you for sending me 
a copy of your hook "The New Children", based on your 
talks with Dr. Montessori. I have, of course, alread^^ 
seen your articles in the Educational Supplement but I 
shall be greatly interested to read the fuller statement 
of your views which your book contains.

Yours sincerely,

y/

Mrs. A. Hutton Radice, i
"The Time s Educat ional Supplement", 

The Tiiues Office,
Pr int ing. Hou £ e Square,


